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Wednesday 21st December 

2022 

      Year 2, 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 2 

Last week Year 2 performed 

in our KS1 Nativity! We have 

worked hard to practise our 

singing. Thank you to 

everyone who came to 

watch us! 

Year 3 

Year 3 have worked hard to 

complete their Stone Age 

unit. Our cave paintings 

were particularly effective! 

Year 4 

Well done to Year 4, who 

have worked really hard this 

term! We enjoyed 

concluding our Art and DT 

topics by designing and 

manufacturing our own bags 

from scratch.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
1130 

Shakespeare 
886 

Bannister 
934 

Pankhurst 
930 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

School reopens for the spring term on Monday 9th 

January. Have a lovely holiday! 

Check out our school website 

for more exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 

Mathematician of the Week 
 
 

Grasshopper – Nafizah Centipede – Daniel 

Oak – George  Elm – Nelson           

Maple – Alex  Beech – Lacie 

      
 

Thought for the week… 

Next week it will be Christmas 

– which traditions do you most 

look forward to? 

 

Ivy  

 

Oak Class 

Khloe 

Helping at Home 

Thank you to everyone for you support this term. Over 

the holidays, please continue to practise your 

rainbow spellings as these will be tested the first week 

back and log onto Numbots and TTRS regularly! 

 

 

Zara  Archie 

Keyaan 
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